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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Nancy Heinzen – Director, Stormwater Coalition of Albany County 
CC:  

FROM: Laura DeGaetano, Sr. Natural Resource Planner   

DATE: July 25, 2022 

RE: SEQR Compliance  

SUBJECT:         Inter-municipal Agreement and MOU   
 

I have reviewed the documentation provided for the above referenced project as it relates to State 
Environmental Quality Review (SEQR). The purpose of continuing this agreement and MOU between 
Municipal and non-municipal MS4s is to foster cooperation and to provide for the provision of the joint 
services related to compliance with the requirements of the MS4 program established under state and 
federal law specifically, and for matters related to protecting water quality and managing stormwater more 
generally. The term of this agreement is January 1, 2023-December 31, 2027.  
 
Because there are some substantive changes from the original agreement, it was classified and reviewed 
as an Unlisted action under SEQR.  Accordingly, a Short Environmental Assessment Form (see attached) 
was completed. Following this review, it has been determined that this action will not have a significant 
impact on the environment.  Following the adoption of these findings by the Albany County Legislature, the 
Chairman’s signature is needed on Part 3 of the EAF.  
    
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to call me at your 
convenience. 
 
 

 












